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Public Environmental Report

PUBLIC COMMENT INVITED

The Power and Water Authority proposes to upgrade its existing sewerage
system in Ludmilla and Larrakeyah. This will be achieved by transferring all of
the wastewater from the Lamrakeyah catchment to the Ludmilla treatment plant.
There will be an upgrade in the capacity of the Ludmilla plant to handle the
increased flows due to the transfer, as well as population increases inside both
catchments. In addition, the level of treatment at the Ludmilla plant will be
improved.

In accordance with the provisions of the Northern Territory Environmental
Assessment Act, a Public Environmental Report (PER), which describes the
project proposal and its potential environmental effects has been prepared by
Consulting Environmental Engineers & Sinclair Knight Merz. This document
will be available for Public Review from Wednesday October 28 to
Wednesday November 25 1998. During this period the proposal may be
examined at the following locations:
® Environment & Heritage Division, 2 Floor Darwin Plaza Building

Smith 5t Mall, Darwin.
® State Reference Library, Parliament House Darwin.
® PAWA Customer Services Centre, Ground floor, Jape Building,

18-20 Cavenagh 5t, Darwin,
® Environment Centre, 24 Cavenagh $t, Darwin.
® Darwin City Council Library, Civic Centre, Harry Chan Ave, Darwin.
® (Casuarina Public Library, Bradshaw Terrace, Casuarina.

The Executive Summary can be viewed on the Internet for the duration of the
public review period at http://www.|pe.nt.gov.au/enviro/eiareg/eiareg.htm
Interested persons and organisations wishing to comment on the PER for the

LUDMILLA WASTE WATER TREATMENT PLANT & ASSOCIATED FACILITIES

are invited to make written submissions by the close of business on Thursday

November 26, 1998 to:

Attention: Lynne Powell
Environment and Heritage Division
Department of Lands, Planning and Environment

GPO Box 1680
DARWIN NT 1801

Submissions will be treated as public documents unless confidentiality is
requested. Copies of all submissions will be forwarded to the Power and Water
Authority. Submissions should preferably be on A4 sized paper and in black



